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Counseling Office Happenings

Johnathan Conlogue is our Outstanding Senior for the month
of October.

Congratulations to Johnathan and his father.

Together for Health Program

On October 16, 2024, 7™ & 10 grade students met with
various community health organizations to learn about
positive choices related to their health.

Trooper Quinn addressed social media issues and safety.
She also allowed time for Q & A session with the students.

Drama Presentation

The Mask & Hammer Drama Club Performed “A Puzzling
Pearl: Mystery at the Aquarium” on November 8%, 9t & 10,
2024 in the High School Auditorium.

Thank you to Shelley Giles, Mason Clark, and the entire
club for this entertaining family-friendly presentation.

The Lackawanna Leadership Program held their monthly
meeting on October 17, 2024, The Wayne Jr. Leadership
Program held their monthly meeting on October 22, 2024.

The focus of the day was “Economics and Entrepreneurship.”
The Fall Challenge Program was held on October 24, 2024.
Thank you to Mrs. Lionetti for handling all of these events. The
winners included:
o  Academic Excellence — Alexys Baskin & Laura
Nebzydoski
e Attendance — Robert Bloxham & Jessica Curtis
e Academic Improvement — Isaac Malinowski & Abby
Kulick
e  Service Hours — Brendon Korty & Nathan Rosenfeld
e  STEM - Ethan Silfee & Caleum Cahoon

Thank you to the Robert Y. Moffat Family for sponsoring these
awards.

SADD Club

Science Clubs

During the year Melanie Zevan and the Science Clubs
attend trips learning about our community & environment.

The Watershed Program is run through the DCNR (Dept. of
Natural Resources & Conservation). On November 8, 2024
students toured the Alliance Landfill in Taylor and went to
the Old Forge Bore Hole to study abandoned mine
drainage.

The Envirothon Program learned how to use a Biltmore
Stick to measure trees and how much lumber is in a tree
trunk.

PSAT 11

The SADD Club under the supervision of Sandy Morahan,
held their annual Red Cross Blood Drive on October 18,
2024. A total of 38 units were collected, with 35 of them
being donated by students.

The American Lung Association awarded Sandy Morahan a
grant in the amount of $1500 for an Anti-Tobacco/Nicotine
Program. Mrs. Morahan has planned several activities in the
next few months for our 7™ grade students.

On October 25, & October 29, 2024, 21 students from the
junior class participated in the PSAT 11 Assessments.

The ASVAB Assessments are scheduled for Tuesday,
November 19, 2024.

Enrollment Bonfire
Enrollment as of The FCR Student Council
November 4, 2024. hosted the high school bonfire

on Thursday, October 24, 2024.
Grade 7 - 59 Students played corn-hole,
Grade 8 — 66 carved pumpkins, made s’mores
Grade 9 — 58 and decorated cookies.
Grade 10 - 61
Grade 11 — 44 Special thanks to teachers,
Grade 12— 59 administration and the Forest
City Fire & Emergency Services
for making memories for our
Total Enrollment: Foresters.
347




